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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/223 
 
Subject: GP Practices 

I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

In particular, I have information that the practices listed below closed due to contractual mergers between 2016 and 2019 but I have no 
information regarding which practice(s) took up the services of each and every closed practice.  

I would be grateful if you could provide me with the name and 
practice code which merged with or took up the services of each 
of the following practices:  
 
 
L85005 
L85060 
L85608 
L85620 
  
I am aware these mergers took place in the former CCGs which 
had commissioning responsibilities for these practices. 
 

These GP Practices are situated in the Somerset area. Please 
contact Somerset ICB who may hold the information: 
 
https://nhssomerset.nhs.uk/contact-us/freedom-of-information/ 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 19 September 2023 and has been approved for release by David 
Jarrett, Director of Integrated and Primary Care for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


